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External Email 

Mrs. Hansen, 

I appreciate your quick response on this and the valuable information.  I've never been involved in 
all things "political" before and I must admit there's a bit of a learning curve trying to keep up with all 
of the legal filing/reporting stuff that is needed.  Rest assured, I will rectify this issue and make sure 
all of my future sign purchases and orders will reflect a campaign address as required. 

Thank you, 

Marc 
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